
To Our Loyal Customers,
 
On Wednesday March 25, 2020, we will be hosting our 25th Annual Bull and Select Female Sale. We are currently 
experiencing an unprecedented world crisis, and thus we feel the need to reach out to our customers regarding our 
plans to move forward.
 
In our effort to comply with Provincial Guidelines, it is our social responsibility to do our part to slow down the spread 
of Covid-19. We are not a hot spot, however we recommend appropriate social distancing while at the sale.
 
Due to Alberta declaring a state of emergency under the Public Health Act on March 17, we will not allow more than 
50 people in our sales area at one time. 
 
In an effort to ensure that our customers have every opportunity to appraise the sale offering, Hamilton Farms will be 
encouraging people to come out and visit , and go through the cattle, anytime between now until sale time.  Coffee and 
refreshments will be available every day for your enjoyment.
 
**We would also like to remind people that there are videos of all the bulls, with close up footage of each animal’s 
feet… these can be found at  https://www.hamiltonfarms.ca/sales **
 
We are also offering these sale day options:
 
*Buy through Bohrson Marketing Services, OBI Livestock Limited, or Castlerock Marketing… our trusted Sales 
Management teams.
 
*Bid online with http://www.DLMS.ca     PLEASE PRE REGISTER BY VISITING THEIR WEBSITE
 
*Telephone bidding is also available through contacts listed in catalog and below.
 
When entering the sale we would ask that you practice multiple hand washes/sanitizing while you are here.
 
We want to extend our sincere thanks to all who have purchased in the past and thank you for your understanding 
during this unprecedented global event.
 
We sincerely appreciate your support during these times, helping us prioritize the safety of everyone involved. The 
Hamilton Family will also gladly handle your bids over the phone or assist in making sure your buying needs have 
been met. 
 
This is an ever-evolving situation, and if anything changes, we will communicate the necessary changes vial email, 
Instagram and Facebook.
 
 “It is not the strongest of the species that survive, nor the most intelligent, but the one most responsive to change.” – 
Charles Darwin
 
Rob Hamilton – 403-540-3186
Gail Hamilton – 403-540-8291
Joel Hamilton – 403-808-6341
Wyatt Hamilton – 403-619-0513
Dave Moon – 587-586-5445
Cole Giles –  403-862-1395
Scott Bohrson - 403-370-3010
Taylor Richards - 306-821-4169
Matt Criddle - 306-539-6934
Mark Holowaychuk 403-896-4990
Roger Peters - 403-828-9815
Shane Castle – 306-741-7485
Sebastien Stewart – 250-423-1357
Ryan Dorran – 403-507-6483

https://www.hamiltonfarms.ca/sales
http://www.DLMS.ca/

